
 

OSHC Newsletter 
Term 4 - 2017 
 

Email: mpsoshc@chariot.net.au 
Phone: 8332 5762 

Welcome back to OSHC for term 4! 
You can find this terms snack menu, weekly themes, breakfast specials, and after school cooking 

activities in this newsletter. 
Please remember to cancel before school care bookings by 7am the day of care, and after school 

care bookings by 10am the day of care otherwise full fees will be charged. 

2018 Enrolments  
Continuing Enrolments – Please complete a new 2018 Annual Booking Sheet, 

Updated Consents Form and Notification of Changes to Details Form. Please also 
ensure your 2017 account is settled.  

New Enrolments – Please complete the OSHC Enrolment form and a 2018 Annual 
Booking Sheet. 

All of these forms are available from OSHC, the schools website, Facebook and on School Stream. 

Vacation Care 
Photos from vacation care can be viewed at OSHC. Just ask one of the staff to see the folder. 

The December 2017 – January 2018 Vacation Care program is finalised and will be available to book 
Monday week 6. 

Keep an eye out on Facebook, School Stream and in OSHC for the upcoming Vacation Care Program. 
Remember to book ASAP to avoid missing out. 

OSHC will be closed for two weeks over the Christmas 
Period. We will close at 6pm on Friday the 22nd 

December and re-open on Monday the 8th January.

Please remember the following: 
 Parents are not to park on school grounds. This includes ALL car parks! Please park on the road and use the 

path to get to OSHC. 

 We are a nut free centre so please do not send your children with any food containing nut products. 

 If your child has any medication, please give it to one of the OSHC staff with the relevant information and 
action plans. Do not leave medication in children's bags. 

 Please let us know if your child is participating in After School Sports and then attending OSHC so we know 
where all children are 

 Hats and sunscreen are required at the beginning of Term 4 to play outside. 

Term 4 Important Dates 
Vacation Care Bookings open – Monday 20th November 
Vacation care Bookings close – Friday 1st December 
Friday 15th December - School Early Finish 2:05pm – OSHC Open Early 



 





 


